
Help available for homeowners
needing repairs
Habitat for Humanity’s A Brush with Kindness program in South
Lake Tahoe is open to qualified low-income homeowners. 

Volunteer teams work to improve the condition of homes by
providing  minor  exterior  repairs,  painting,  and  completing
yard clean-up at minimum or no cost to homeowners who are
unable to complete the work on their own.

The nonprofit is accepting applications for the 2018 summer
project  season.  Applications  are  available  online.  The
application deadline is April 15.

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2018/03/help-available-homeowners-needing-repairs/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/2018/03/help-available-homeowners-needing-repairs/
http://www.sltahoehabitat.com/

